2020 Helping Hand Report

For the past 47 years The Helping Hand Fund has been available to members of this church
who are in need of emergency financial assistance. The decisions are always confidential and
repayment is not required, but would be welcomed if able. The fund is supported by donations
only and is not a budgeted item.

We began 2020 with a balance of $2327.63. We received donations totaling $1400.00. We
had no requests for assistance during the year. The balance in the fund is now $3727.63.

To access help just contact one of the committee members and we will consider your
request. All transactions will be confidential.

Respectfully submitted,

Jane Moser, Ch. and members Fran Gregory and Pam Mitchell
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